
Subject: SB580 
 
Senator,  
 
In anticipation of the hearing tomorrow regarding SB580, I wanted to show my support for his bill. I am 
a parent of 4 kiddos here in OR and would greatly appreciate the measures that SB580 is taking to 
provide parent with the tools to make informed decisions about important health procedures! My 
kiddos have a mix of vaccinations and we preferred to decline or postpone a few of them, and would 
have appreciated our physicians letting us know that was possible and keeping an open dialogue.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Veronica Darling  
12333 SE Zion St.  
Happy Valley, OR 97089 
 


